
 

 CITY OF COLUMBIA, MISSOURI 

 
Disabilities Commission 

 

City Hall  701 E. Broadway, 2nd Floor  P. O. Box 6015   Columbia, Missouri  65205-6015 

Phone: (573) 817-5024  Fax: (573) 442-8828  E-Mail: DisabilityServices@CoMO.gov   

Web Page: www.CoMO.gov   

 

 
September 6, 2017 
 
 
To: Mayor and Members of City Council 
 
From: Columbia Disabilities Commission 
 
Subject: Vision Zero Action Plan 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Members of City Council: 

 

On Thursday, August 10, 2017, the Disabilities Commission held its regular meeting, where 

the Vision Zero Plan was discussed, including its action plan and ongoing funding.  The Commission 

unanimously voted to send the City Council a letter of support for the commitment to the safety and 

well-being of Columbia’s residents through the Vision Zero Plan. We support future funding for the 

Vision Zero Plan to ensure the safety of all people who travel on community roadways and sidewalks.  

 

We wish to convey the Disabilities Commission’s support to the Vision Zero Plan, and we are 

happy to have elected a representative to the City’s Vision Zero Team.   

 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Chuck Graham, Chair 
Columbia Disabilities Commission 


